
My name is Christina Arapolu and I am an Oregon farmer in favor of House Bill 2739. 
I can not understand how any farmer could be opposed to this bill since it takes the liability of 
contamination compensation out of the hands of farmers that use GE crops and puts the responsibility 
on the patent holders that should have more safeguards in place before introducing these products into 
the environment.  If GE companies are so convinced that their products hold no risk to non GE farmers 
then let them be held accountable when that contamination does occur.  With this sort of 
accountability, GE companies will be able to work on creating products that help their customers 
without harming other farmer's bottom line.  Please support HB2739, thank you. 
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